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We are thrilled to share that the Boys & Girls Club is
big steps in expanding our services to the Onalaska
community! The construction of the new John &
Linda Lyche Club, housed within the Onalaska
Middle School, is well underway. With the generous
support of our donors and the support of the
School District of Onalaska, we are creating a space
where members will experience wrap around
support.

Together, we are laying the
foundation for a brighter
future, and we can’t wait to
see the positive impact this
club will have on kids!
Check out the remodel
update video, photos of the
new spaces and current
programming happening at
the Lyche Club. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3COAeXepLKs
https://www.bgclax.org/onalaska-club
https://www.bgclax.org/onalaska-club
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3COAeXepLKs
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3COAeXepLKs


PROGRAMMING UPDATES

Outdoor Turf BGC Gym

SCHOOL SUPPORT & ENRICHMENT

With the help of our full-time Education Specialist, we’re already forming strong relationships with
students and faculty before our Club space is complete. For the past two years, our Education
Specialist, Michelle Brey, has supported the school day by assisting in classrooms, lunch periods,
and study halls.
 

We have also partnered with the school to use available spaces for after-school enrichment and
tutoring, giving students a supportive place to learn and grow beyond the classroom. These early
efforts are helping us build a presence in the community and lay the groundwork for future success
of our program.
 

Members have been putting the finished spaces to to great use!


